
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2017 

Newsletter No 2 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Only 2 more sleeps until we wave ‘Goodbye’ to another busy school year. We have much to 

celebrate and to be thankful for and we would like to wish you all a very sunny, relaxing and fun 

summer holiday.  

Non-uniform day on Friday 30th June 
 
 

CHANGE IN THE PRICE OF SCHOOL MEALS  

FROM SEPTEMBER 2017 A SCHOOL DINNER 

WILL COST £2.60 OR £13.00 WEEKLY. 

 

Fruit money will continue to be £1 a week.  

STAFFING FOR SEPTEMBER 2017 

Primary 1-Miss Mulheron 

Primary 2-Mrs Barrett (Miss Whoriskey will cover 

until December) 

Primary 3-Mrs Jennings-Welcome back Mrs 

Jennings! 

Primary 4-Mrs Conaghan 

Primary 5- Mrs Mc Cann & VP (to be confirmed) 

(Please Note-Primary 5 will have same arrangements 

as this year) 

Primary 6- Mrs Conway 

Primary 7- Mr Morrison 

Support Teacher-Mrs Kyle  

 

We return to school on Thursday 31st August for a 

half day-9.00am-12noon. 

Happy Holidays Everyone! 

 REMINDER: 

School closes on Friday 30th June 

at 12 noon for the Summer 

holidays. 
 

STAFF NEWS  

Miss Kerr is taking a career break 

for the academic year 2107/18 

and is expected to return to 

school in September 2018.  Enjoy 

a well-deserved rest Miss Kerr. 

 

Mrs Mc Guckin will not be 

returning to us. Mrs Mc Guckin 

will be a great loss to the school 

and she will be missed by the 

staff and pupils.  

In the short time that I spent 

working with her I was inspired by 

her endless energy, motivation 

and enthusiasm for the children 

and families at the school. She 

has sent her best wishes to 

everyone and wishes the school 

continued success in the future.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


